
 

Dear Friends, 
  
Thank you so much for caring about children. Your support has helped many 
children who have suffered from abuse, neglect and abandonment. 

 

Kids like Tina (8) and Helene (10), sisters who were 
removed from their homes due to abuse or neglect and 
were placed in an Ettie Lee foster home.  They will remain 
in a caring foster home until it is determined if it is safe to 
return to their parent's home.  In the meantime Tina and 
Helene will receive the love and care they deserve. Please 
consider making a year-end gift to help care for even more 
children in 2011. 

$25 will pay for pajamas for 2 children 

$50 will pay for clothing and shoes for 2 children 

$100 will provide backpacks for 5 children 

On behalf of all the children, thank you for your kindness and compassion. 
  

Sincerely, 

Clayton Downey 
President & CEO 
Ettie Lee Youth & Family Services 
  
P.S. Please make a year-end gift to show the children in your community how much you care. 

  
 

  
 

 

 


